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LOUISA COUNTY RECEIVES DISTINGUISHED BUDGET PRESENTATION 

AWARD 
 

LOUISA, VIRGINIA – The County of Louisa is pleased to announce that it is a recipient of 

the Government Finance Officers Association’s (GFOA) Distinguished Budget Presentation 

Award for their Fiscal Year 2019 budget.  

 

The Government Finance Officers Association is a major professional association serving the 

needs of nearly 19,000 appointed and elected local, state, and provincial-level government 

officials and other financial practitioners. It provides top quality publications, training 

programs, services, and products designed to enhance the skills and performance of those 

responsible for government finance policy management. The GFOA’s Distinguished Budget 

Presentation Awards Program is the only national awards program in governmental 

budgeting.  

 

“Our citizens expect and deserve responsible financial management and transparency, said 

County Administrator Christian Goodwin.  “Our capable team will continue efforts in this 

regard, and we are honored to receive the GFOA’s recognition.” 

 

Along with the award, a Certificate of Recognition for Budget Presentation is presented 

to the individual or department primarily responsible for having achieved the award. The 

certificate’s recipient is Ms. Wanda Colvin, Director of Finance.  

 

Board of Supervisors Chairman, Troy Wade stated, “Ms. Colvin and her staff consistently 

strive for excellence. The Board is grateful for their dedication and proud of their 

efforts on behalf of our citizens.” 
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